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The SSAE as you are aware, are very proud official sponsors of the Amenhotep III 

Temple Conservation Project under the direction of Hourig Sourouzian. 

 

We are constantly looking at new ways to raise funds for this very worthy cause and 

have come up with the idea of an auction where all the proceeds can go to 

Amenhotep and Hourig.  This will probably take place in October following the 

lecture in the Lecture Theatre at Chesterfield Library, time and date to be confirmed. 

 

We are therefore appealing to our members and friends for donations of auctionable 

lots, items that will help us raise money for our annual donation to the Amenhotep III 

fund. 

 

All items must be in excellent condition or could be antique but very worthy of 

resale.  We really do not want to turn anything away however, so if we think it is not 

quite what we are looking for we would be happy to accept it for a later table sale 

where the proceeds will go to the same cause. 

 

We know we can count on members to help us out, so please bring any donations 

either you, or friends and family may have and we will be happy to accept them at 

any of the Main Society or Chesterfield Local group lectures. 

 

Approach any of the Committee if you can help. Many thanks in advance. 

 

The Society for the Study of Ancient Egypt Committee 
 


